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Public Notice 

 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Glenarden Housing Authority (GHA) will hold a Public Hearing regarding the 
Proposed Changes to the Admission and Occupancy Policies (ACOP), 2022-2025 Annual Plan and GHA’s 5-Year 
Plan. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held Monday, November 25, 2024, at 11 am at the Glenarden Authority, 8639 
Glenarden Parkway, Glenarden, MD  20706. 
 
A copy of the Draft 2025 ACOP, 2022-2025 Annual Plan and GHA’s 5-Year Plan is now available for review and 
public inspection and can also be obtained on the GHA’s website https://glenardenhousing.org and at the GHA’s 
management office located at 8639 Glenarden Parkway, Glenarden, MD  20706. 
 
Public Housing residents, Resident Advisory Board, and the general public are encouraged to attend the public 
hearing and may submit suggestions, recommendations and comments regarding the DRAFT 2025 ACOP, 2022-
2025 and GHA’s 5-Year Plan via email at rfuller@glenardenhousing.org or by regular U.S. mail to Glenarden 
Housing Authority, Attn: Rodney Fuller, Executive Director, 8634 Glenarden Parkway, Glenarden, MD  20706. 
 
Public comments on DRAFT 2025 ACOP, 2022-2025 Annual Plan and GHA’s 5-Year Plan must be received on or 
before 3:30 pm November 26, 2024, at the above address. 
 
People with a disability may request reasonable accommodation to participate in this proceeding by calling the 
GHA’s office at (301)772-0880 at least two days of receipt of this notice.  

mailto:rfuller@glenardenhousing.org

